
 

 

May 9, 2024 

The Honorable Tom Cole      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515       Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Montgomery County Active Shooter Defense Training Facility for fiscal year 

2025.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Montgomery County, located at 501 N. Thompson Street 200, 

Conroe, Texas, 77301. 

The funding would be used for the operations of a regional active shooter rapid response training facility. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will help prepare first responders to respond to 

urgent public safety threats.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under section 501 of 

the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dan Crenshaw  

Member of Congress 


